
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 20, 2020 
 
 
Hyde County is seeking professional services for the preparation of an application for and 
administration of a Community Development Block Grant application in the CDBG Coronavirus 
program offered by the Department of Commerce. CDBG-CV is designed to help local 
governments prevent, respond to, and prepare for the health and economic effects of COVID- 
19. Contingent upon the award, Hyde County is soliciting proposals for grant administration 
services to assist the County in administering and managing the project in compliance with all 
applicable requirements under the North Carolina CDBG Program.  
 
Hyde County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of proposals from 
minority and women-owned firms. Hyde County invites the submission of proposals from a 
certified Section 3 business. 
 
The full RFP can be viewed at ​http://www.hydecountync.gov/county_rfps/  
 
Proposals will be accepted up until 5:oo p.m. November 2, 2020. Proposals can be sent to 
Stephanie Watson, Hyde County Grant Administrator, P.O. Box 188 Swan Quarter, NC 27885 
or swatson@hydecountync.gov. 
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